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We had school pictures with Best Impressions Photography and have been pleased with the
process. She was very efficient during picture day, ordering was a simple process online, and
she has great customer service.

We had fun celebrating homecoming week at the elementary. We enjoyed dress up days,
celebrity readers, and a fun assembly with a variety of minute to win it games.

4th grade had their first field trip. They went to Nashua for Farm Safety day where they rotated
through a variety of different stations to hear from different presenters.

2nd grade also had their first field trip of the year. They went to Twin Ponds, the weather started
out chilly for them, but they still had a wonderful time. They learned about owls and bats, had a
scavenger hunt through the nature center, took a nature hike, and made a craft. We are thankful
for our partnership with Matt Crayne.

We also recognized Fire Safety Week. 1st and 2nd graders walked to the fire station, we had a
fire drill, and students had the opportunity to create their own fire safety poster.

Members from the FFA came to read to elementary students for National Young Farmer Day.
Members read to the first, second and third graders and also shared their knowledge of farming
with students.

I’ve had a handful of formal observations with teachers who are on the evaluation cycle and
have done a few informal walkthroughs and am excited for things happening within classrooms.
Teachers are working hard to build positive relationships with students and provide students
with quality instruction.


